
Community Reinvestment Act-Serving Our Community 
Normally, lending relationships are to be restricted to individuals and companies located in or 
operating in the geographic area serviced by the bank.  Any lending outside the bank’s designated 
service area is an exception to policy and must be justified based upon a long-term profitable and 
safe relationship with the bank.  A primary objective of the bank is for loan officers to strive to 
build a total banking relationship with each customer.  In doing so, the importance of the 
relationship between the credit function and other functions of the bank cannot be overemphasized. 
The primary consideration in extending credit is the creditworthiness of the applicant. 
The bank is dedicated to servicing the credit needs of all the communities it serves, including low- 
and moderate-income neighborhoods, consistent with safe and sound banking practices and 
consistent with the principles embodied in the Community Reinvestment Act.  Lending personnel 
are to be familiar with the bank’s CRA policy and conduct business in accordance with that 
statement. Loan officers are to actively seek opportunities to make the bank’s credit products 
equally available to all segments of the bank’s communities. 
In situations that clearly provide a distinct economic benefit to the bank’s geographic trade area, 
including low- to moderate-income areas, the bank may use flexible underwriting standards that 
may create exceptions to policy.  These exceptions are to be clearly documented and justified. 
Examples include construction and/or term real estate loans to provide housing for the benefit of 
individuals with low to moderate income and extensions of credit to small businesses and farms in 
the bank’s geographic trade area. 
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